
 
 

Revised Total Coliform Rule (RTCR) 
Assessment Training for Public Water Systems 

Southeast Region 
 

 

Locations (seating is limited – please select first and second choice. Additional choices may be 
selected): 

 
*Doors will open and Sign-in will begin 
approximately 30 minutes before each class. 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 

 
_____Chester County Health Department 
 601 Westtown Road 
 West Chester,  PA, 19380 
 Thursday, May 5, 2016 
 9:30 am to 1:00 pm 
 
 
 
_____Chester County Health Department 
 601 Westtown Road 
 West Chester,  PA, 19380 
 Wednesday, May 11, 2016 
 9:30 am to 1:00 pm 
 
 
 
_____ Pottstown Borough Hall 
 100 E. High Street 
 Pottstown, PA, 19464 
 Friday, May 13, 2016 
 9:00 am to 12:30 pm 
 

 
_____ Doylestown Community Center 
 425 Wells Road 
 Doylestown, PA 19801 
 Wednesday, May 18, 2016 
 8:30 am to 11:00 am 
 
 
 
_____ Doylestown Community Center 
 425 Wells Road 
 Doylestown, PA 19801 
 Thursday, May 19, 2016 
 8:30 am to 11:00 am 
 
 
 
_____ Pottstown Borough Hall 
 100 E. High Street 
 Pottstown, PA, 19464 
 Thursday, June 2, 2016 
 9:00 am to 12:30 pm

 
 
 
 



 
 
 

Revised Total Coliform Rule (RTCR) 
Assessment Training for Public Water Systems 

Registration Form 
 

Attendee Name: __________________________________________________________ 

Title: ____________________________________________________________________ 

Water System/Agency Name: _______________________________________________ 

PWSID #: ________________________________________________________________ 

Contact Phone Number: ____________________________________________________ 

Contact Email: ____________________________________________________________ 

 

Certified Operators Only:  

DEP Client ID:_______________________ Certificate #:__________________________ 

Note: Distribution System Operators are strongly encouraged to attend.  
 

 
Mail: John Cairnes, Safe Drinking Water, 2 E. Main Street, Norristown, PA. 19401 
Email: jcairnes@pa.gov 
Fax: 484-250-5971, Attn: John Cairnes, Safe Drinking Water. 
 

 

mailto:jcairnes@pa.gov

